
Gandhinagar Institute of Technology 

 

Circular 
 

Date: 6th October, 2015 

 

Institute is celebrating its Annual Garba “Ratri B4 Navratri” on 9th October, 2015, 6:30 pm 

onwards. It is to be noted that entry in the Institute premises will be restricted only to the 

registered pass holders and Institute I-Card holders. No outsiders including parents are allowed 

to enter during the program.  

 

 

 

Dr N M Bhatt 

Director 


